
Futurist Committee  
Agenda 

December 18, 2017 
7:00 PM 

  
1. Call to order 
 
2. Pledge/Moment of Silence 
 
3. Approval of Minutes: November 20, 2017  
 
4. Share feedback from WCU on measurement project as well as latest update on the Giant sponsored 
liquor referendum and determine next steps 
 
5. Brainstorm on how EGT can better utilize the latest technologies 
 
6. Discuss any new ideas 
 
7. Public Comments 
 
8. Adjournment 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 
FUTURIST COMMITTEE 
NOVEMBER 20, 2017 

 
Present 
Chairman, Thomas Kilburn and Vice Chairman, Rogers Vaughn were present.  Members Luann Petellis, 
Brad Giresi and Mike James were present.  
 
Call to Order 
Chairman, Thomas Kilburn called the meeting to order.  The Committee began the meeting with the 
Pledge of Allegiance and here was a moment of silence for our military troops and first responders.  
 
Approval of Minutes 
Thomas Kilburn asked for the approval of the October 18, 2017 Minutes. Mike James seconded the 
motion and they were approved by the entire Committee. 
 
Supporting Giant sponsoring a liquor referendum next year  
Thomas Kilburn told the Committee that Giant will do a petition to be placed on the ballot to sell liquor 
in East Goshen Township. They will probably do the same for a petition in Westtown Township because 
they have two stores one in either Township.  To get approval you would have to a quarter of the voters 
approving the petition. Mr. Kilburn thought that the Board of Supervisors will take a neutral position. 
The Committee discussed the differences between getting a liquor licenses for an eating establishment 
and a regular bar establishment. Brad Giresi presented zoning regulations of where you can have liquor 
establishments.  
 
Paoli Pike Master Plan 
The Board of Supervisors will meet in January to discuss the Paoli Pike Master Plan.  Mr. Kilburn told the 
Committee that the Board of Supervisors discussing The Natural Lands Pond Study which is posted on 
the Township website.  They will be having three meeting dates for the pond study.  The Paoli Pike 
Master Plan is on the Township website.  
 
Meeting Dates 
The Futurist Committee will be on Monday, December 18, 2017.  The 2018 meetings are on Monday, 
January 22, 2018 and Tuesday, February 20, 2018. 
 
Adjournment 
Thomas Kilburn presented to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 p.m. and the rest of the Committee agreed on 
the adjournment  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Joanne Morgan 
Receptionist/Secretary 
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